
 

BAY POINTE VILLAS CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION, INC.  

    BOARD OF DIRECTORS BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING 

September 13th, 2023 

 

Kay Lea Scott called the workshop to order at 5:00 PM.  Gregg Cuzzucoli, Karen Gillumm. Karen Murrill, and 

Gloria Reed, AmeriTech Property Manager, were present. 

• Reviewed documents concerning the 2024 Budget. 

• Next meeting date October 17th, @ 6:00 PM. 

Kay Lea Scott adjourned the meeting at 5:59 PM.  

 

Gregg Cuzzucoli, Secretary 


